
Greetings St. Paul Lutheran Church! 

The front beams have been put in place!  There is still a lot of work to be done but this was a great step toward 

completing the Education Building.  Our goal is to have the school moving back into their building the week of 

4th of July.   

       

         New Beam before putting it in place                 Both new beams in place 

Coming up in July, we are going to have a month of favorite hymns and songs.  Please fill out the form with 

your favorite hymn or song.  The form will also be available in the June newsletter and in the bulletin June 2-

16th.  They are due by June 16th so we can put the services together.    

 

Take care and God bless 

-PrAshley 
 

JULY 2024 FAVORITE HYMNS/SONGS 

 

Favorite hymn/song_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

If it is a hymn, is it the same tune as we sing now   YES____     NO____ 

 

Your name____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

EMAIL_________________________________________TELEPHONE NO______________________ 

 


